



CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)

Statement

Issued: 13th March 2020

Dear Candidate,

With the current recommendations surrounding the Covid-19 Virus and in the interests of everyone's health and safety, Coach Bowls has taken the decision to postpone all Qualifications and Modules until further notice, from **Monday 16th March 2020**.

As you will appreciate, we have not taken this decision lightly, but must bear in mind both yours and the Tutor / Assessor / Venue hosts' health as well.

We will be rescheduling any Modules for as soon as possible once it is sensible to do so.

For all Qualifications:

Level 1

- All Day 1's starting during any restrictions will be postponed. Should the restrictions have been lifted in time for your day 2, this will become your day 1.
- All Assessment days will be cancelled. Coach Bowls will run a series of assessment days following the lifting of restrictions as follows:
 - 1 in the North
 - 1 in the Midlands
 - 1 in the South East
 - 1 in the South West.
- You will be asked to book on to one of the assessment days. Coach Bowls will then source the appropriate number of assessors. This will not be an additional cost to yourselves, other than getting to the venue. (We apologise that this may be further away than your initial venue, but hope that you appreciate that we are trying to rectify any implications from the virus as seamlessly as we can.

Level 2

- Any days starting during any restrictions will be postponed. Should the restrictions have been lifted in time for your next day this will run and additional days arranged as necessary
- All Assessment days will be cancelled. Coach Bowls will run a series of assessment days following the lifting of restrictions as follows:
 - 1 in the North
 - 1 in the Midlands

- 1 in the South East
 - 1 in the South West
- You will be asked to book on to one of the assessment days. Coach Bowls will then source the appropriate number of assessors. This will not be an additional cost to yourselves, other than getting to the venue. (We apologise that this may be further away than your initial venue, but hope that you appreciate that we are trying to rectify any implications from the virus as seamlessly as we can.

Level 3 Assessments / Observations – these will all be postponed until it is deemed sensible.

Thank you for your understanding in such a difficult time. Please contact us if you require any further information.

Stay safe and remember, wash those hands!